From: Nelson, Chris

Sent: Monday, January 12, 2015 10:34 AM

To: 'Biewer, Christopher Jerome - SDSU Student’
Cc: Van Gerpen, Patty

Subject: RE: Dakota Access Pipeline

Christopher,

Thank you for your comments. We will add these comments to the Dakota Access Pipeline docket so they may be
considered as we work through this docket.

Sincerely,

Chwiwy Nelsow

Public Utilities Commissioner
500 E Capitol Ave

Pierre SD 57501
605-773-3201
Chris.Nelson@state.sd.us




